
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcement of IEEE 3M-NANO 2020 

 

Dear Colleagues/Friends, 
 
 
Since the global evolving situation with the COVID-19 pandemic is unclear, the 
organizing committee has made a decision that the 2020 IEEE International Conference 
on Manipulation, Manufacturing and Measurement on the Nanoscale (IEEE 3M-NANO 
2020, 3-7 August 2020，Xi'an, China) has been postponed to 2-6 August 2021 in the same 
city. 
 
 
Thank you for all your support and contribution to IEEE 3M-NANO 2020. We do hope you 
are well and look forward to working with you on IEEE 3M-NANO 2021 and meeting you 
in Xi'an next year. 
 
 
Wish you and your family all the best. 
 
 

Best regards, 
IEEE 3M-NANO 2020 Organizing Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


